Today we announce a significant milestone in our journey to enhance the services and opportunities available to our community. After careful consideration and planning, we are excited to inform you that the Cutchogue New Suffolk Free Library has recently acquired the property at 27700 Main Road, which lies adjacent to the library to the East. We were able to acquire this property thanks to a generous bequest by a patron, made years ago, anticipating the library's future expansion.

This acquisition represents a strategic investment in the future of our community and aligns with our commitment to the library mission of life-long learning. With this new property, we envision expanding our reach, enhancing our programs and services, and better serving the needs of our community.

The new property allows us to address the issues deemed most important by our recent patron survey. These include lack of sufficient space for events, community meetings and classes as well as adequate accessible parking. We are confident that this addition will enable us to host more programs such as concerts, lectures, exercise, technology education, art education, cooking, and beyond, along with growth to our Youth Services Department from story times to future preparation programs.

The next step in this process will be to define the phases of development and our further required investments. We will keep you, our patrons, informed as we progress.

We look forward to celebrating the opportunities that this new property will bring to our community. Together we can equip our library to be a catalyst for learning in a new era of intellectual pursuit.

We understand that the strength of our organization lies in the support and involvement of our community members. As we embark on this exciting new chapter, we invite you to share your thoughts, ideas, and feedback with us. Your input will play a crucial role in shaping the future of the Cutchogue New Suffolk Free Library and ensuring that our efforts continue to reflect the needs and aspirations of our community.



Thank you for your continued support.
Sincerely,
Board of Trustees

